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From: Joella Werlin
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: HB2549
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 2:56:38 PM


TO: House Judiciary Committee


I urge your support of HB2549.


Very reasonable and community-sensitive professionals have reviewed and debated this piece of
legislation. All parties are served better by greater clarity of the severity and level of danger of accused
sex offenders.


Joella Werlin
503.808.7356
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